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Dear families, 

This week, the children have 

been very excited by our huge 

oyster mushrooms and have 

been tasting the delicious 

risotto cooked by a real chef. 

Thanks Patrick! They have 

also been using the woodwork 

tools to put our new balance 

scales together (see below) 

and making tracks around the 

garden.  

Remember we always like to hear about children’s interests at home or special events. 

Please feel free to share a photo by emailing it to: admin@balham-

nursery.wandsworth.sch.uk  

SAFEGUARDING 

I have attached a, ‘Child-friendly’ Safeguarding Policy to this email. 

There is a printed copy in your child’s pouch.  

Please look at it with your child and let them know that if they need 

help or feel unsafe because of something that has happened at 

nursery, that it is important to speak to an adult.  

The adults at Balham Nursery work as a team helping and supporting 

all of the children who attend. Some children may be confident to talk 

to any adult but others may feel more comfortable approaching their 

Key Person or a more familiar adult from their class. Maybe you could 

ask them who they speak to at nursery when they need help! 

SAVE THE DATE!  Our next PSFA meeting is 

in the Family Room on the 2nd December at 

9am. We need your help! 

Please feel free to join and help us to organise 

the Winter Fair. These events wouldn’t happen 

without your support - we are so grateful for 

any help that you can offer! 

 The children have been loving our new giant 

balance scales - our latest purchase from our 

PSFA fund!  

Warm Spaces  There are a number of ‘Warm Spaces’ that have been set up in Wandsworth. 

To use the service, you must have a child under 5. They provide warm spaces, showers and food for people in 

need. I have attached a link to a map of locations: Warm Spaces Directory - Wandsworth Borough Council  

Paula is based at Franciscan Children’s Centre, she is happy to provide bags of food for families to collect. You 

can contact her for more information at paula.diaz@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk or on 078 6612 3708. 

There is more information at the end of this newsletter. 

https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk/cost-of-living-hub/warm-spaces/warm-spaces-directory/


Wandsworth Connected: Winter HAF 

For families with school age children: 

The Wandsworth Connected – Winter HAF programme is for young people and fami-
lies in receipt of benefit related free school meals, from school years reception to Year 
11, to access activities and services during the Winter Holidays, including a nutritious 
meal and a fun physical activity every day. See the link for more info: 

Wandsworth Connected – Winter HAF 2022 | Wandsworth Family Information Service  

Place2be: Parenting Smart 

Click the link below for articles and short videos that give practical tips and parenting 
advice designed to support your child’s wellbeing and behaviour.  

There are loads of topics that are covered, 
from ‘The importance of boundaries and 
consequences for children’ and, ‘Raising a 
resilient child’ to, ‘Help your child manage 
separations and goodbyes’ and ‘Reading with 
your child’. 

Place2Be: Parenting Smart: Articles  

Dates for your diary 

Term Dates 2022 

  First Day Last Day 

Autumn 1 6th September 21st October 

Half Term 24th October 28th October 

Autumn 2 1st November 16th December 

Please note: The last day is morning school only. The children will 

have a party from 9 -11:25. All children are invited to attend in the 

morning. 

PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 

For Parents and Carers of children born between 1
st
 September 2018 and 

31
st
 August 2019 please remember to submit your application for 

Wandsworth primary schools by the 15
th
 January 2023 deadline.  

Applications received after this date will be counted as late.   

We highly recommend that you visit the schools that you are interested in 

and apply for at least 4 schools.  

If you would like any assistance completing the form online, please do 

speak a member of school staff and we can arrange a time to do this in 

school.  

 

Our washing machine has 

been eating all the socks! If 

you have any that belong to 

Balham Nursery or any spare 

children’s socks that you don’t 

need any more, we would be 

very grateful if you could bring 

them in! 

Warm Spaces (further information): 

https://fis.wandsworth.gov.uk/kb5/wandsworth/fsd/service.page?id=lcU0-vtwmMc&familychannel=1
https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/



